
From: Anthony Castillo [mailto:anthony.d.castillo@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 8, 2017 9:54 PM
To: FOIAOfficer@summithill.org; dwiley@summithill.org; bnolan@summithill.org; kklein@summithill.org
Subject: FOIA Request

Hello,

Please find attached a FOIA Request for the number of boys and girls in each grade, in each school within Summit Hill School District 161. Please note 
that this not asking for any names, addresses of students, or any other personal information that could be used for marketing purposes. I'm hoping that this 
is an easy request to fulfill. Please let me know if this is burdensome in any way as I am extremely flexible with this request. Additionally, please feel free 
to call me for any additional questions, comments, or concerns.

Regards,
Tony Castillo
773-504-1404
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